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30th November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
In our continuing efforts to raise awareness of potential online safety issues with the 
children, we have booked a full day of workshops for the school, to take place at the 
beginning of the Spring term.  These workshops will be delivered to each class 
individually and therefore will be age appropriate. 
 
As parents ourselves, we know how challenging and worrying it can be when 
navigating the increasingly digital world we live in.  The school has purchased a 
series of 11 videos for you to watch (and re-watch) no longer than 15 minutes each, 
at your leisure, to help all parents and carers, guide, support and keep children safer 
online.   Please, please try to take time to watch the series (1 a week maybe) and 
encourage anyone who may look after your children (especially KS2 upwards) to do 
the same.  After having watched a video, you may find it appropriate to sit and share 
the content with your child.   The series is ours to share for a year in partnership 
with ‘The Stay Safe Initiative’.  It must not be shared. 
 
We will ask for feedback at the end of the Spring Term to find out how useful you 

have found the resource - no sit-down tests, promise 😊. 

  
Kind regards 
Helen Ward 
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